Third-Party Fundraising Report
January 1, 2021 to March 31, 2021

Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002642510)

KCMP(FM), Northfield, MN (Fac. ID No. 62162);
KMSE(FM), Rochester, MN (Fac. ID No. 83876);
KGRP(FM), Grand Rapids, MN (172671);

KZ10, Two Harbors, MN (Fac. ID No. 68610);
KNSE, Austin, MN (Fac. ID No. 90889);

WSCN, Cloquet, MN (Fac. ID No. 42975);

WIRC, Ely, MN (Fac. ID No. 172758);

KGAC, St. Peter, MN (Fac. ID No. 42944)

RE: Pay-It-Forward fundraising project for Twin Cities Music Community Trust

Minnesota Public Radio (“MPR”), during the periods January 16, 2021 through January 29, 2021 and
February 17, 2021 through February 26, 2021, raised funds to support the Minnesota music community
through the Twin Cities Music Community Trust (“TCMCT”).

In March 2020, TCMCT established an Emergency Relief Fund to provide grants to members of the local
music industry (including artists, managers, door staff, bartenders and merchandise sellers) who lost
jobs and/or revenue due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Grants provided by the TCMCT Emergency Relief
Fund were to help pay for rent, food, or other essential needs.

8.3% percent of any donation made to the above identified stations and opting for Pay-It-Forward were
set aside for TCMCT.

Promotional messages were aired on the above indicated stations to promote the opportunity to pay-it-
forward during two time periods: January 16, 2021 through January 29, 2021 and February 17, 2021
through February 26, 2021.

In total, $634.00 was raised to support TCMCT.



